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Circular 001-2025 
 
 

07 January 2025 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
DEBIT ORDER RUN FOR LEVIES END DECEMBER 2024: 
 
 
We have experienced some problems with some of the debit orders that ran at the end of December 2024 
for levies. 
 
We are busy investigation with the bank and will most likely have to run a batch of debit orders today or 
tomorrow.  
 
So, for those of you who have noticed your debit order has not gone of yet, this is the reason why.  Please 
ensure you have funds available in your account as we will try to run the debit orders again. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 


